
TOMORROW, THURSDAY 9/26 IS THE PICK UP DAY FOR 

THE MUMS! ORDERS CAN BE PICKED UP OUTSIDE 

THE MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM BETWEEN 3:30 PM AND 5:00 PM.  

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION IN THIS FUNDRAISER THAT 
BENEFITS THE SCHOOL’S ACTIVITY ACCOUNT WHICH FUNDS FIELD 

TRIPS, ASSEMBLIES, AND OTHER SCHOOL EVENTS.  
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   Knowlton News  
Special points of 

interest: 

 Mum Flower    
Fundraiser pick up, 
9/26 between 3:30 
& 5:00 pm 

 Mighty Milers -    
Tuesday & Friday 
mornings between 
8:00 and 8:30 AM 

 School Picture Day 
Monday, October 7th!  

 Ski Club New    
Member Meeting   
October 8th at 7 PM  

K 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

TO PARENTS: 
 

Beginning next week this newsletter 
will no longer be copied and sent 

home with your child. All families will 
receive an email notification that the 
newsletter has been posted on the 

school website. Please visit 
www.knowltonschool.com and click 
on the News tab and then Knowlton 

News at the bottom. The current  
issue will be listed. If you prefer to 

receive a printed copy please        
contact Donna Ventura at             

908-475-5118 x204 or email her at :                          
venturad@knowltonschool.com to     

request a paper copy.  We continue 
to use the newsletter as our means 

of   communicating school &        
community news to our              

KTES families.  

 

EarlyAct Club will hold their first meeting of 
the year on Tuesday, October 1st. Pick up is 
at 4:00 PM sharp. A schedule of the years 
meetings will be distributed that day. All        
students that turned in a permission slip to    
Ms. Maxman are expected to stay for the meet-
ing unless a note is received from the parent 
saying that the student is not to stay that day.         
If you have any questions please contact the 
club advisor,  Ms. Jenna Maxman at ext. 107 or 

at: maxmanj@knowltonschool.com 

http://www.rotary9350.co.za/articles/new_generations/Earlyact Handbook.pdf
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School Breakfast is available daily (except on delayed    
opening days)  Served Grab & Go from the breakfast cart  

in the main office between  8:30 - 8:45 a.m .  

KTES SCHOOL PICTURE 

DAY IS COMING ON 

Monday, October 7th!  

Order forms will come home 

this Friday. 

 

Advanced Band  

Has Begun After School 

 On Thursdays 

Pick up is 4:15 pm                   

  sharp. 
Questions? Contact Mrs. Lestrange 

lestranges@knowltonschool.com 

Regarding Student 

Lunch Accounts: 
 

Periodically we run a report 
showing lunch accounts that 
are in the negative. A letter 
is then sent home with your 
child or an automated phone 
call is made to alert parents 

that money is owed on      
the account.  

Upon receipt of such, please  
remit payment via the parent 
portal or by sending a check 

or money to school in an           
envelope with your child’s 

name on it.  

Contact Mrs.Ventura at       
908-475-5118, ext 204             

if you have any                  
questions or concerns. 

 _____ 

 

 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Experiencing difficulties in getting on the Parent Portal?  If you 
are getting a message regarding “no district” detected, try 
this… 

 Go up to your browser and highlight “no district” to the 
end, delete it, and then type in knowlton and hit enter.    
The parent portal login page should now appear. 

 Enter the information on the parent portal letter you      
received. If you have a returning student your user name 
and password is the same as last year.   

 Should you still have trouble, please call the main office 
and we will try to help you gain access.   

___________________________________ 

Ski / Board Club  

New Member and Parent Meeting  

is scheduled for October 8th at 7 PM  

in the school library.  

This club is open to students in Grades 4 - 6.  

Questions? Contact Mrs. Reber at 











  __________ 

 _Girl Scout Parent Information Night, Monday 9/30 from 7 to 8 pm at Catherine Dickson Hofman 
Library at 4 Lambert Rd in Blairstown. For more info please contact Lissette Tufaro at 973-248-8200 or                 
ltufaro@gsnnj.org.  Become a Girl Scout at www.gsnnj.org 

 Knowlton Lions Club Halloween Party is scheduled for October 26, 2019 at 6 pm at the Knowlton 
Lions Pavilion (behind Smitty’s Liquors on Rt. 46) Rain or Shine. This party is sponsored by the Knowlton 
Lions Club. The Knowlton Fire & Rescue Squad will be there to keep an eye on the bonfire and keep 
things safe. There will be a costume judging for different age groups and prizes will be given. The Lions 
Club will provide free hotdogs, apple cider, hot chocolate, coffee and cider donuts. We hope all you 
ghosts and goblins, big and small, will dress up and come for a good time. For more information contact 
any Lions member.  

 Household Hazardous Waste Collection on Sunday, September 29th from 8 am to 12 pm. Electron-
ics not accepted at this event. For more information visit: http://pcfawc.com/household-hazardous-waste-

collection-event/   

 North Warren Counseling Center Open House, September 27th from 11 am to 2 pm. Lunch & Re-
freshments will be served. For all our services and events visit our website at 
www.NorthWarrenCounseling.org Please RSVP to Marlene at  marlener@northwarrencounseling.org 
908-362-5700  Located at 13 Stillwater Road, Blairstown.  

 NWNJ Lyme & Tick-Borne Diseases Conference, Saturday, 10/5 from 9 am to 3 pm at SCCC Per-
formance Arts Center hosted by Sussex County Community College & the Tick Squad. Morning session: 
Awareness, Keynote Speaker: Pat Smith, Afternoon session: Action This event is free and open to the 
public. Registration not required.For more info please contact Academic Affairs Program Supervisor of 
Agriculture & Horticulture—Erin Collins, ecollins@sussex.edu. 

 Family Support Organization of Hunterdon, Somerset & Warren - “Addressing the Unique Legal & 
Financial Needs of Special Needs Youth & Families” Tuesday, September 24th from 6:00 to 8:00 pm at 
Family Support Organization 315 W. Washington Ave, Washington, NJ, Then on Thursday, October 3rd 
from 6 to 8 PM join us at the Pioneer Family Success Center at 50 Division St., 3rd Floor in Somerville for 
“Exceptional Plans for Extraordinary People: Special Needs Trusts, Estate Planning and Guardianship. 
For more info or to register contact:  aruiz@fso-hsw.org or 908-223-1191 

 2nd Annual Warren County Race 4 Recovery Timed 5K Run/Walk at Meadow Breeze Park, 27 
Meadow Breeze Lane, Washington, NJ  Saturday, October 5th. 5K Race Registration 8 to 8:45 am, 5K 
Race starts at 9 am—1 mile Memory Walk starts at 11:00 am. Registration for Memory Walk is from 8 to 
10:45 am. Register prior to September 28th $25/ Race Day Registration $30. Online registra-
tion:give.classy.org/warrencountyrace4recovery2019. Registration may also be mailed. Checks payable 
to NCADD-NJ, 360 Corporate Blvd, Robbinsville Twp,NJ 08691 (Attn: Warren County Race 4 Recovery) 
Proceeds benefit Parent 2 Parent Addiction Services 

 The Newton Theatre Arts Academy, 234 Spring Street, Newton, NJ  07860 973-940-NEWT Visit 
www.TheNewtonTheatre.com for information on Fall Acting classes, Musical Theatre & Art for children 
ages K-12th grade beginning on October 1st and upcoming auditions form Elf JR. The Musical on Sep-
tember 21st & 23rd. 

 The North Jersey Barracudas is a year-round USA Swimming club that offers Swim Lessons, Pre-
Team, and competitive Swim Team programs for children 5-18 years old. Our programs are offered at 
both Blair Academy (2 Park Street, Blairstown, NJ) and Kittatinny Regional High School (77 Halsey Rd, 
Newton, NJ). Their instructors and coaches are experienced, certified, and accomplished. To get involved 
in a fun, healthy, family-oriented activity, visit them at    NJBarracudas.com or email them 
at njbarracudas@gmail.com. 

 Fusion Youth Basketball will be having tryouts for the Winter 8th grade Travel Basketball team. 
Current 8th grade boys—Friday 10/18 from 7 to 8 pm at Franklin Municipal Complex on 1033 Route 57, 
Broadway, NJ. Contact Desiree Mora-Dillon at 908-313-0081 or desmora@hotmail.com with any       
questions.  
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